
June 2-80 
 
Dear Friends 
 
Thank you for your letter and kind and thoughtful comments on my Hegel and Aristotle 
articles. The enclosed Kant article makes the trio. 
 
Should I say that I am glad you will be here for the summer it would only express my 
hope that we could get together. I will be in Europe for only ten days. I have completed 
my book on the Logigue de la Philosophie and will discuss it with Anne Weil in Nice 
and Livia Sichirallo of Univ. of Milan who is coming to Nice to see me. Then on June 22 
I’ll be back and will work on a book dealing with political philosophy through the works 
of D. Acheson, A. Stevenson, H. Kissenger & M.Kennan. 
 
We must arrange to see each other either in New York or I can come to Bryn Mawr. 
 
I am thankful to you both for your friendship. 
 
Sincerely, 
[Signatura] 
 


